

Young Men's Christians Association

(REGISTERED UNDER THE SOCIETY REGISTRATION ACT 21 OF 1860) JOHANNESSEN BUILDING, Old Hazaribagh Road, Ranchi - 834001

Phone: 0091-651-2351720●Fax: 0091-651-2350471●Mobile - 09470339436

●E-mail: chonhaskujur@yahoo.com, gsymcaranchi@yahoo.com●Website: ymcaranchi.org

> To Mrs. Helga Ottow President of Little Steps e.V. Berlin

> > Ranchi, 8th of December 2020

Dear Madam Helga Ottow,

Towards the end of this year 2020 we are entering into the Advent and Christmas season, taking time to look back on the things that happened during this year of the global Corona Pandemic.

With your help we were able to achieve many things despite all the odds.

Our Corona Relief Work could help countless people in the hour when they helpless and hopeless & the Renovation work of our Students Hostel at YMCA could be completed within this year.

And we are hopeful to start the new project YMCA-PreSchool Work in times of Corona Pandemic soon to continue reaching out to the little children in our slum centers and the Maranghada village.

All our interactions with you have encouraged us to think ahead to develop our educational program further and cater to the needs of the little children in a more modern approach.

As a result of this, we have developed a project plan aiming on opening a Kindergarten at our YMCA City Branch premises. Kindly find the attached project proposal in this regard for your consideration!

We would be more than happy to continue our fruitful cooperation in the coming years to provide better service to the children in Ranchi and beyond.

Kindly convey our cordial Christmas wishes and Thanks to all your supporters and friends!

Yours sincerely,

Chonhas Kujur
General Secretary
YMCA Ranchi
General Secretary
Y. M. C. A. Ranchi

